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Comment

Comments  This proposal would present dangerous conditions for all concerned. London Road is already frequently
blocked by parked cars and delivery lorries etc. The junction at the top of Ship Street is difficult and
has entrances to two GP Surgeries and Waitrose Supermarket. Ship Street itself is effectively one-way
already, due to parked cars between Musgrave Avenue and Hermitage Lane. Dunnings road is a busy
residential road with children crossing to the Primary School, and West Hoathly road is totally unsuited
to heavy goods vehicles. It is little more than a lane and has the entrance and exit of the popular
Standen National Trust Property and is on a bus route!! The junction of West Hoathly Road and Saint
Hill Road is quite dangerous and leads to the Rugby Club, the Sports Club and Saint Hill Manor and
consequently carries a lot of traffic. At the end of Saint Hill Road is a busy crossroads, where there
have already been many incidents. I most definitely object to this proposed use of our roads and trust
that the many voices of local people who know these roads intimately will be taken into account and
permission refused.
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